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The teaching learning enhancement cell conducted a series of reviews for

schools across Christ University from 1 February 2021 to 15 February 2021.

As a part of CHRIST, TLEC had taken up an initiative to the curriculum

documents updated on the university website. The presentation to different

schools at christ was to present the reviews TLEC had done based on the

syllabus and the curriculum mentioned in the website. These sessions were

primarily provided the schools feedback on the existing programme and course

outcomes and suggestions for improvement in the same. In the interactive

parts of the session faculty was also encouraged to share ways in which they



would work towards aligning the programme outcomes and course outcomes

with pedagogy and assessment, and reflect these on their webpages as well.


